
APPENDIX 7 

Dear Colleague 
 
I would like to make representation on behalf of Public Health in regards to the 
application referenced PRE1304 Kefirek Ltd under the objectives of 1). Prevention of 
crime and disorder, 2) The prevention of public nuisance; and 3) Public safety. 
 
We do not support this application in reference to the sale of alcohol off premises. 
 
The Avion Centre has been an area of concern for some time across a range of 
agencies. The shopping centre itself and periphery area experience high levels of 
anti-social behaviour and crime; disregarded drug paraphernalia is also an on-going 
issue. It if felt a new premises offering the supply of alcohol will exacerbate the 
complex issues already being faced by the neighbourhood and would contradict the 
efforts of services currently engaged in addressing issues. 
 
I would be grateful to be kept informed of developments. Thank-you. 
 
Parpinder Singh 
Public Health Development Officer 
City of Wolverhampton Council 
(01902) 555475 
 


